
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Anacostia Elementary Campus 
1409 V Street SE 

Community Report #3 
November 8, 2016 

Interior Demolition: 

 The initial interior demolition is nearing 

completion. 

 

Exterior site work: 

 Soon work will begin to prepare the land on 

either side of the building for the two additions. 

 This will mean moving dirt, stabilizing grades, 

and pouring concrete.  

 A stabilized construction entrance on V St will 

be created at the front entrance later this 

month or early December. 

 

Utility Pole on V Street: 

 Soon Pepco will be moving the pole away from 

the front of the school. 

 

You may notice: 

- More activity outdoors 

- Earthmoving equipment 

- Continued construction workers parking in the 

neighborhood subject to existing posted 

signage 

- Continued servicing of the dumpsters 

- Pepco contractors moving the pole 

POINT OF CONTACT 

Raymond Weeden, Senior Director of Community Engagement, (202) 498-3621 rweeden@dcprep.org  
 

Work Hours:  7 A.M. to 7 P.M.  Mondays through Saturdays (No Holidays) 

BASIC CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE 

ACTIVITIES YOU MAY NOTICE 

Exciting News!  
All DC Prep campuses are Tier 1 schools in the 
2016 DC Public Charter School Board School 
Quality Reports. The reports offer a 
comprehensive overview of public charter schools 
in DC – measuring performance on a variety of 
indicators that include test scores, attendance, 
and re-enrollment rates, among others. The 
reports place schools in one of three performance 
tiers with Tier 1 being the top-performing schools. 
Congratulations to all our students and staff! 

DC PREP - NEWS 

Interested in working on the construction site? 
Contact Mika Hailstock – (202) 758-4554 

mika@mikhilcaa.com 

On October 15, 2016, DC Prep officially broke 
ground at a fun-filled neighborhood block party.  

 
The new Anacostia Elementary Campus will 

house over 400 Preppies from  
preschool-3rd grade.  

 
Thank you to all who came out to show support! 

GROUND BREAKING BLOCK PARTY! 

mailto:rweeden@dcprep.org

